
 

  
 

  

 
FOR SALE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on the 20th day of May, 2024, the Board of Commissioners of the 
Guilderland Center Fire District approved a resolution which permits the sale of a 2023 81” x 22’ 
Aluminum Utility Trailer. The vehicle will be sold "as is".  Interested purchasers shall provide a 
proposed purchase price no later than 6:00 o’clock pm on the 17th day of June 2024. Bids shall be 
submitted in writing, in a sealed envelope with words “BIDS FOR Aluminum Trailer” and shall be 
addressed to Kelly Dodge, Secretary/Treasurer, at the following address: GUILDERLAND CENTER 
FIRE DISTRICT, P.O. Box 141, Guilderland Center, New York 12085 or via email at 
district@gcfd.net 
Bids shall be opened on Monday, June 17th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the fire station located at 30 
School Road, Guilderland Center, New York. Arrangement to inspect the vehicle may be made by 
calling Bob Purzycki at 518-320-0528 or by sending an email to district@gcfd.net. The Guilderland 
Center Fire District reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to readvertise the trailer if 
necessary. 
 

DATED: May 27, 2024 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS May 20, 2024, of the GUILDERLAND 
CENTER FIRE DISTRICT in the Town of Guilderland, Albany County, New York 

 

 


